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Economic Conference 
 

Lubaczów Industrial Park – a Gate to the East 
 

Lubaczów March 2nd, 2017, the Municipal Culture Centre 
 

The event is a continuation of the conference entitled New prospects and forms of cooperation as part 

of Polish-Ukrainian border network of industrial parks which was held on December 15th, 2015 in Lubaczów. The 

objective of the conference was to provide information and promote investment areas prepared in Lubaczów 

town and its Ukrainian partners. 

 

Our self-government was the project leader for the project “Enterprise development through making 

investment areas of the Lubaczów Municipality and Lubaczów Commune accessible and the recultivation of 

degraded areas of Yavoriv district and Novyi Rozdil town, Ukraine ” which was funded by the European Union 

within Cross-border Cooperation Programme Poland-Belarus-Ukraine, whose implementation finished at the 

end of 2015. As a part of the project we managed to prepare areas of total over 23 hectares, designed for 

production and industrial activity. The value of the executed works exceeds PLN 4.6 million. The investment  

area offers well-developed technical and transport infrastructure, located far from the residential areas. Pursuant 

to the Council of Ministers regulation of 29 December 2016 Lubaczów Industrial Park was included into the 

Special Economic Zone Euro-Park Mielec. 

 

The conference is addressed to: 

– entrepreneurs interested in making investments in Lubaczów and other areas of the Special 

Economic Zone Euro-Park Mielec, 

– businessmen from Poland and Ukraine who would like to get current information on possibility 

of running business activity in both countries, 

– business-related institutions which work to the benefit of entrepreneurs, 

– self-governments interested in attracting business investments in their areas. 

 

We hope that our conference will be a source of current information on economic development plans for 

Poland, determinant factors and possibility of making investments, prospects for Ukrainian business in Poland 

and Polish business in Ukraine. We would also like to make it possible for businessmen and representatives of 

self-government authorities to learn about the process of creating investment offers and standards of investor 

service, in compliance with the guidelines set forth by the institutions responsible for  promoting offers and 

facilitating contacts between businessmen and self-governments. Our intention is to help businessmen obtain 

knowledge how to find information necessary to plan and prepare an investment, information about available 

reliefs and facilitations. During the conference we will tell about the process of creation of Lubaczów Industrial 

Park and for those who are interested, we offer a study visit to the Park. We tried to select the topics and 

speakers to make the conference interesting and useful. 
 

For more information about Lubaczów Industrial Park and possibility of making investments in 

Lubaczów, visit our website: www.inwestycje.lubaczow.pl 

For more information about the conference, contact: Mr Paweł Głaz – Investor Service Inspector at the 

Town Hall in Lubaczów, tel. 16 6328010 w. 42, e-mail: p.glaz@um.lubaczow.pl 
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